From: Barbara Wall

To: Public Comment
Subject: Hemp
Date: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 12:25:45 PM

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this
message contains attachments, links, or requests for information.

The City had the opportunity when making its contract with Jarrod Trust to restrict use; it did
not do so. It would strain the interpretation to now do so. The City should not restrict the
Jarrod Trust's use of this land, and should work with the lessees to adjust the trail plans.

The City should not pass a moratorium on hemp growth.

If the City is worried about damaging, obnoxious usages of public lands, it should not allow
motorized vehicles on the BLM trails.

Barbara Wall

406 Vintage Circle

Carson City, NV 89701

775-720-4880
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